
January 22,20 10 

Public Service Commission 
21 1 Sower Blvd. 
P.O.Box 615 
Frankfort,KY 40602-06 15 

FEB 1 1  2010 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

RE: Increase in Electric Rates 

To Who It May Concern, 

Per the letter we received from Kentuck Power Company regarding 
The rate increase of our electric. We are totally against this increase 
Due to families being on fixed incomes, and the high bills that we 
Are paying now. 
We feel this increase is partially due to the last power outage that 
We had in Dec. which caused our power in the Caney Fork of 
Turkey Creek to be out for Sand ?4. days, which resulted in the 
Power company bringing in out of town help to get this mess 
Cleaned up. If the trees had been cleared f?om the power lines, this 
Problem would’nt have been this bad. 
Customers are getting the blunt for this, since the power company 
Has to pay for all of the outside help, we have to suffer for their 
Mistakes. 
We are totally in disagreement with this increase and we request 
That the Public Service Commission reject this request for this 
Large increase on our monthly power bills. 

Respectfully Submitted, 
Concerned,Residents of the Caney Fork area, Turkey Creek,KY. 

NAMT 






